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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
P7 Online Transition Event –Wednesday 27th January 2021 at 6pm 
 
To support your child’s transition to Bellahouston Academy, we would like to invite you to attend 
an online P7 transition event. This event will be delivered using Microsoft Teams and should 
last around 45 minutes.  
 
Given the current circumstances, your children have not been able to visit the school therefore 
this event aims to give parents/carers an opportunity to get to know the school and to make 
links with key staff and to offer our current P7s as smooth as transition as possible. 
 
If you would like to attend: 
  
• Please ask your child to go into their Glow email, click on the invite sent from Bellahouston  

and this should open Teams and take you to the meeting 
• It would also be helpful if you could include any questions you may have in the email and we 

will endeavour to answer these in the course of the event. 
 
An e-invite for the Teams meeting will be sent to you  
 
We look forward to working with you to support your son/daughter during this important 
transition. 
 
  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Claire Duncan 
Facutly Head of Inclusion 
 
gw07duncanclaire3@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 
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